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Weekly News – Thursday 24th October 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We have had a fun-filled week rounding off the Stone 
Age. We have created some Stone Henge posters and 
made some fantastic woolly mammoths from milk 
cartons! 

In English we have completed our shared writing on our 
graphic novel, Ug. We will be doing some independent 
writing when we return back to school. 

In Science we had lots of fun looking how materials can 
change state by melting and cooling chocolate. Of 
course we got to taste the end result too!  

In RE we looked at the Hindu creation story and looked at 
how Hindus see their different gods. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Year 4 Team  

P 

Homework Reminder 

Please have a look at Mathletics and finish off any of 
the work that has been set. This term we have 
mainly looked at Place Value, Rounding, Column 
Addition and Subtraction so anything that will cover 
these will help your child to consolidate their 
learning.  

The new home learning grids will be available online 
over half term. Please take the time to have a look.  

 

 

Date Reminders 

Tuesday 19th 
November – Flu 
immunisations (nasal 
spray). 

26th & 27th November – 
Pizza Express trips  

 

   

Announcements 

Remember that the 
children return back to 
school on Wednesday 
6th November 2019  
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